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Question 
 
Could you please send me a copy of the PCC’s response to the College of Policing’s 
consultation on the educational framework for policing (aka degrees for police officers)? 

 
 
Answer 
 
I can confirm that the Office of The Northamptonshire Police and Crime Commissioner 
(OPCC) holds the requested information. The information is exempt under Section 21 of the 
Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), because the information is accessible to you, as it is 
already in the public domain. Please use link below: 
 
http://www.northantspcc.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2017/01/College-of-Policing-
19012017-1.pdf 
 
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an 
internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date 
of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be addressed to: Martin Scoble, 
Chief Executive, Office of the Northamptonshire Police and Crime Commissioner, West 
Wing, Force Headquarters, Wootton Hall, Northampton, NN4 0JQ. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply 
directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can 
be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, 
Cheshire, SK9 5AF. 
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